
 
 
 
 
 
 
1st July 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of a child in Year 3 
 
On Monday 7th July we are planning on taking Year 3 on a walk to St John’s Church as part of 
our RE topic on sacred places.  
 
Please ensure your child comes prepared for either sunshine and/or showers! 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind regards 
The Year 3 Team 
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